
Re: Fw: Greetings from Fr.Lawrence, Manitouwadge  

From: Joseph Lawrence <tvl.lawrence@gmail.com> 

January 26, 2016 at 10:21 AM 

To: Michael Blahy  
 
Dear Bro. Knights, 
 
Greetings from Fr.Lawrence.  
 
This is a delayed mail as I had some difficulty to get these pictures from Mobert. Anyway better 
late than never. 
 
I am attaching some pictures of the beneficiaries of the winter Jackets you sent. I distributed 
them on the very day of Christmas when they had come for Mass and around 12 people came for 
Mass. I distributed all the jackets to them and they were extremely happy about it and they 
convey their BIG THANK YOU to all of you. 
 
I am personally thankful to you for your concern towards the native community with whom I am 
involved. As you might know, this is the most backward community in Northern Ontario and it is 
very hard to work with them. By God's grace, I am happy to be here to serve them.  
 
Bible says, Whatever you do to the least of my brothers or sisters, that you do unto me. So what 
you did was actually done to HIM who will bless you abundantly in the days to come. 
 
May God bless all the members of Knights of Columbus and the parish community. My sincere 
thanks and regards to Fr.Oswin. 
 
Thank you very very much. 
 
Fr.Lawrence 
 
 


